
GOVERNMENT 
FLORIDA 

Interoffice Memorandum 

December 28, 2022 

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
-AND-
County Commissioners 

Carrie Mathes, CFCM, NIGP-CPP, CPPO, C.P.M., Manager II, 
Procurement Division 

CONTACT: John Goodrich, Deputy Director, Health Services Department 
407-836-7689 

SUBJECT: Approval of Purchase Order M109871 , Pharmacy Interface for the New 
Electronic Health Record System for Corrections Health Services 

ACTION REQUESTED: 

Approval of Purchase Order M109871 , Pharmacy Interface for the New Electronic Health 
Record System for Corrections Health Services, with BDM Healthware Inc., in the not-to­
exceed amount of $181,062.50. 

PROCUREMENT: 

This purchase order provides funding to interface the current pharmacy system with the 
new electronic health record system for Corrections Health Services. 

FUNDING: 

Funding is available in the account number 5896-019-8655-3192. 

APPROVALS: 

The Health Services Department concurs with this recommendation. 

REMARKS: 

BDM Healthware Inc. is the sole entity authorized to provide application software 
maintenance, support, upgrades, updates, and patches for its product. Federal funding will 
be utilized through the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 Coronavirus Local Fiscal 
Recovery fund allocation. The Department negotiated the quote and reduced the cost for 
a savings to the County of $65,000. 


